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T I M I N G  A N D  N E X T  S T E P S  
The State intends to implement APR-DRG based payment starting with discharge dates 
beginning on October 1, 2018, and is working closely with the State’s Medicaid 
Management Information Systems (MMIS) vendor Molina and consultants at Mercer to 
achieve this implementation date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Division of Medical Assistance and Human Services (DMAHS) has scheduled a webinar 
for May 17, 2018 at 11:00am to discuss the Fiscal Impact Analysis with the industry.  
All pertinent information including time and call-in information has been sent to each of the 
New Jersey Acute Care General Hospital Chief Financial Officers via email.  There are a 
limited number of slots available for this webinar, so please contact your CFO for more 
information. 
 
We are requesting that any and all questions be submitted in writing prior to the webinar so 
we can compile and formulate comprehensive answers to your questions.  Please submit 
all questions or concerns related to the conversion from AP-DRGs to APR-DRGs to 
MAHS.hospitalissues@dhs.state.nj.us  
 
The recording of the webinar & Q&A’s will be posted after the webinar for future viewing 
and reference.  That information will appear on NJMMIS.com 
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